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Y5 & Y6 Tag Rugby 
Last Friday, children from Years 5 and 6 

competed in a tag rugby event at Robin Park, 

organised by Wigan Warriors.  With a 

staggering 35 other schools entering the 

competition, the team knew they were up 

against some tough opposition.  In the group 

stage, the team comfortably won all of their 

games, making it through to the final group 

stage where they competed against all of the 

other top teams from each group. Wood Fold 

battled hard in each game, scoring some 

fantastic tries and making brilliant decisive 

tackles.  We finished in 5th place overall, which 

is an amazing achievement!  Player of the 

tournament went to Cooper (Y6) for his 

formidable tackling and running with the ball! 

 

Reception & Year 2  
 Freshwater Theatre Visits in school 

Next week, we are looking forward to our 

workshops in school on both Tuesday 16th 

and Wednesday 17th July when Freshwater 

Theatre will be paying a visit to our Year 2 and 

Reception children.  If you haven’t yet paid, 

please can you do so by Monday 15th July. 

Thank you to those parents who have already 

paid. 

 
Year 3 Fundraising for Wigan & Leigh 

Hospice 
Bring your pound coins into school next week 

to enter the raffle to win 2 fab hampers or 

Smyth’s gift cards.  See the attached poster 

for more information! 

 

 
 

New KS1 Football Kit 
We are delighted to announce that Wood Fold 

have been provided with a brand-new KS1 

football kit to wear for the next academic 

year! A huge thank you to our sponsor Circ 

Dental (Standish) for providing the children 

with the kit and also to our PTFA for sourcing 

the sponsorship.  The children will definitely 

make use of it! 

 

PTFA School Discos 
Thank you for your support for the PTFA 

school discos on Tuesday.  The children had 

an amazing time and £374.82 was raised for 

PTFA funds which is fantastic!  A big thank you 

to our PTFA volunteers and to the staff who 

helped to make this such a successful event. 

 

School Dinners 
We will be on Week 2 next week; the menu is 

available to view here: 

https://www.woodfold.wigan.sch.uk/serve_file

/24153051 

 

Class Attendance 
The winners of this week’s class attendance 

reward for KS1 is RH & Y1R both with 

99.3% and for KS2 it’s Y3G with 100%.  

 
REMINDER - UPCOMING EVENTS 

Tuesday 16th July – Year 2 Freshwater 

Theatre visit in school 

Wednesday 17th July – Reception 

Freshwater Theatre visit in school 

Wednesday 17th July – Y6 BBQ and 

entertainer 12.00 pm 

Thursday 18th July – Y6 Leavers assembly 

9.15 am 

Thursday 18th July – Break up from school 

(usual finish times). 
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